
 
December 13, 2021 

The Norinchukin Bank 
 

Relocation of Head Office 
 

The Norinchukin Bank (“The Bank”) announces the relocation of its Head Office as follows. 
 
1 New Head Office Address 

Otemachi One Tower, 2-1, Otemachi 1-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8155, Japan 
 
*New Head Office locates 7th – 10th floors of the building. 
 

2 Telephone 
+81-3-3279-0111 

 
3 Relocation Date 

January 11, 2022 onwards* 
 
*Divisions relocate to the new office in a phased-in approach; please contact your counterpart 
divisions about their exact relocation timing. 

 
4 Our postal address 
   In case you have mailing documents etc. addressed to The Bankʼs Head Office during the 
relocation period, please note the mailing address as follows. 
 
Until February 18, 2022 : DN Tower 21, 1-13-2 Yuraku-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8420 
From February 19, 2022: Otemachi One Tower, 2-1, Otemachi 1-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 
100-8155 
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